

## OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

STATE HOUSE BOSTON, MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

MAURA T. HEALEY
GOVERNOR

KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

November 22, 2023

Dear Superintendent Cliff W Chuang,

Congratulations! We are pleased to notify you that Bedford has been awarded an Approaches to Address Student Cellphone Use Pilot Grant (FC 729) grant of \$25,000.

We want to thank you for your commitment to implementing policies, programs and practices to address negative impacts on student's academic, social-emotional and mental wellbeing. Through this funding and your continued support, we hope to expand access to great educational opportunities in the Commonwealth.

Please feel free to contact Kristen McKinnon, Assistant Director of the Office of Student and Family Support, at <a href="mailto:kristen.a.mckinnon@mass.gov">kristen.a.mckinnon@mass.gov</a> if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

**GOVERNOR MAURA T. HEALEY** 

LT. GOVERNOR KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL